

Pre-K Newsletter March 2020



Happy St Patricks Day

Dear Parents,

Your children had a lot of fun in February making Valentines for all their friends! We would like to extend a big "Thank You" to everyone who brought in craft items for the Valentine table and treats for the Valentine's bags!

Themes for March:

March 2nd - 6th Dr. Seuss's Birthday

March 9th - 13th The Letters "J" & "K"

March 16th - 20th The Letter "S" / Spring / St. Patrick's Day

March 23rd - 27th The Letter "W" & Weather

March 30th - April 3rd The Letter "L"

Please remember...

- To prevent children from wandering into another area please walk them <u>all the way into the movement room or outside</u> at drop off and make sure and let the teacher know they have arrived.
- If it is raining and we are in the movement room please have your child hang their coat on their hook on arrival before entering the movement room.

Letter of the week:

Remember to help your child come up with words for our letter of the week board. Also, if possible, bring a share toy on share day that starts with the letter of the week as well.

Zoo Phonics:

We have been working on "Zoo Phonics" and the sound each letter makes. Every letter has an animal, motion and sound. We also talk about the difference between "Upper Case" and "Lower Case" Letters. By tapping into several of their senses it helps them remember the letter sounds and makes it more fun to learn. Please ask your children about our Letter of the Week and the animal & sound associated with it.

Sincerely,

Katrina